Miramar College

Child Development Center

PSAB General Meeting

Date: November, 6th, 2009
1.
Meeting called to Order at:

2.
Approval of minutes: Passed / Not Passed
3.
Approval of Agenda:  Passed / Not Passed
4.
Treasurer’s Report: $4,732.20
Ice Breaker: 
5.
Old Business:

· Children Hospital: We would like to thank Marissa Bassoff, behavioral specialist to visit our center and talk about some common behavior issues among children.  She also took time to address the questions that some of our parents or caregivers had.

· Pat & Oscars Fundraiser: What a wonderful turnout! Thank you for supporting our program and children.  We raised $132.88 monies and we will gladly put these monies to buy required material for our center such as books, art supplies or any other necessary purchase.

· Souplantation Fundraiser: Thank you once again to parents, students and faculty for attending our fundraiser. It was a great success and we had fun organizing it too!

· Tutoring and Workshop: In the month of October, we had two workshops on “Child Observation and Oral Presentation” at multiple times.  Please feel free to send us your valuable feedback: Rekha Chhabra (rekhachhabra@hotmail.com) and America Jimenez (psab.america@gmail.com)
· Open House: Children really enjoyed their evening visit to the school with their family and friends for the open house.  Teachers were glorified by seeing their children excitement and enthusiasm in sharing and showing their stuff to their family and friends.
· Fall Festival: What a perfect day to enjoy those slushy apple juice on a sunny day and getting our face painted! Thank you so much teacher Cindie and all the volunteers and teachers who helped us making that great day a fun day for our children.
· Fall Campus Parade: Dressed in cowboys/cowgirls, jungle animals, and yummy pizza costumes, our children went for trick or treating on campus and were very successful in collecting those candies to enjoy later at home with family and friends.
6. New Business:
· One of our lab student/parent/teacher has suggested a great idea of having an “Exchange/buy/sell” program for our child development department. Here is something that we came up with: 
· First week of school (25th Jan) in the afternoons, we can have a table setup outside the center for anybody who wants to sell/buy/exchange books to other Child Development students. Center or the teachers at the center are not responsible for taking care of the books or handling any type of transactions, it’s strictly all individual and personal bases.
· We will have a bulletin board set up for the students to put their notices for book sale 
7. Messages from Teachers:

           Announcements:
· Children Potluck; Friday, November, 20th, at noon: Children are going to have their own potluck to celebrate the holidays and parents would be encouraged to send something that their children like to sit down and share their yummy treat with their friends. Remember, No Nuts and No Meat please! (Sign up sheet on PSAB board)
· Winter Potluck, Friday, December, 11th, at 12.15pm: Children are in full swing in preparing their presentation which will be full of songs and dance for the winter potluck, so parents, teachers and friends, please join us and bring a dish to share with everyone (Sign up sheet on PSAB board).  Remember, No Pork and No Nuts, please!
· Stranger Danger: Wednesday, December 2nd, 11.00am to 12pm: Police Dept Visit McGruff The Crime Dog - Stranger Danger Topic; Room F209 (Parents Welcome). Only Astros will be attending talk
· Recycle, Recycle, And Recycle: We would like to encourage everyone to recycle as much as possible in the kitchen if its food related items, to make our environment greener.   

· Please note that any contributions towards PSAB events or activities are tax deductible. We are a non-profit organization and your contributions will be acknowledged with a tax receipt stating our tax ID number. 
· Child Development Professionals Club: A great way to be part of your professional group for your own professional growth.  Become a member for only $5 and it’s valid for one year which gives great benefits such as workshops.  Their upcoming events are:

· General Meeting: November 11th, Wednesday, 5.00 to 6.00: Guest Speaker will be 
Melissa Cappadona from Harmonium talking about different job opportunities that they have.

· Reggio Workshop: December, 4th, Friday, 5.30 to 7.30pm: presented by Katie Zolezzi in I101
· Resource Library: Every Friday, 12.30-1.00 pm (Room#F209)
· Next PSAB Meeting, time change: We would like to inform all our members that our next meeting will be on December 4th, at 9.15 am to 10.15am.
8.
Reminders:
· Miramar College website:http://www.sdmiramar.edu/root/instruction/CHIL/cdc/index.asp
· PSAB website: http://psabmiramarcollege.weebly.com 
· Online Inquiries: Penny Beltran, Technical Advisor, psabadmin@gmail.com 
· Child Development Professionals Club:  http://www.childdevelopmentprofessionals.synthasite.com/
· Next PSAB General Meeting- December, 4th at 9.15 to 10.15a.m.
Adjournment: 
Secretary: Rekha Chhabra 
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